
September – Child Nutrition 

  

Let’s kick off this school year by working together to make school food 

EVEN better (General Mills National campaign). We plan to work with 

our co-workers, supervisors, students and parents so we can switch/fix 

things to make school lunches EVEN better.  

 

The supervisors are committing to observing, taste testing and problem 

solving, one kitchen at a time, for a two-week period.  

 

We have met with the BHS senior advisory council to make necessary 

changes and improvements at the high school.  

 

Open campus has caused a tremendous drop in students eating lunch. 

Our average daily participation September 2018 was 360 students and 

currently an average of 270 students are eating lunch at BHS. BHS has 

committed to breakfast after the bell, grab-n-go style. We are excited for 

this to start next week.  

 

The students chose to have a weekly cycle menu, instead of monthly 

menu or continental style breakfast. Monday-Breakfast burritos, 

Tuesday Biscuits and gravy, etc…  

 

They informed us a lot of students eat the same thing every morning but 

get them from town pump. We expect a huge increase of BHS students 

eating breakfast once we start.  
 

 


